LF021407-16

Counts of the Cobblestone

Car Club
PO Box 448
Rapid City, SD 57709

City Attorneys Office
300 Sixth St
Rapid City, SD 57701

The Counts of the Cobblestone Car club would like to request permission to hold
a raffle at our 8" Annual Counts Car Show on February 23™ through the 25" at the
Rushmore Plaza Civic Center. The items we will be raffling will be (2) Small custom
painted refrigerators. The proceeds from this raffle will be divided and donated to several
charities including the KOTA Care and Share Food Drive, The Polycystic Kidney
Foundation and The Autism Society. There may another one or two to be determined
later. Members of the Counts Car Club will be selling the tickets for this Raffle.

We have provided copies of our Articles of Incorporation as well as last years
Non-Profit report for your review.

Thank you for your consideration,

Paul Kreun
President, Counts Car Club




